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Dear Neighbour, 

The Alexandria Park Community School upgrade is progressing well and works are on schedule.  

As part of the construction works, a tower crane and the current site sheds will be removed from the site. 

The crane removal works are scheduled for Saturday 4 July 2020, between 7:00am and 6:00pm (weather dependent). 
Titan Cranes Pty Ltd will be removing the tower crane from the Alexandria Park Community School construction site. 
Please note that preparation to remove the crane will begin at 6.00am, this work will not be noisy.  

The site shed removal works are scheduled for Saturday 4 July 2020 and Saturday 11 July 2020. There will be a partial 
road closure of Belmont Street to allow for shed removal works by a mobile crane. There will be no obstruction to 
pedestrian or vehicular access for Belmont Street residents.  

Traffic management personnel will be on site to assist with traffic and pedestrian movements and safety. 

Due to these works, there will be an increase in truck movements on Belmont Street, Wyndham Street and Power 
Avenue. All care will be taken to minimise noise and disruption to the surrounding community during the removal 
works. Thank you for your patience and cooperation during these important works 

Red lines on the map indicate roads with increased truck movements expected. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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